
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 8:12 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-10-01 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Stephan Szeker 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Raising these rates during a pandemic while many peoples' incomes have been drastically reduced is 
immoral. People already struggle to pay their bills and keep food on the table due to the uncontrolled 
skyrocketing housing and rental prices, and now NRE wants to start charging even more? For what? To 
give their executives larger bonuses? Please don't let them gouge the people of Niagara.  
 
-- Attachment -- 
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